
Spring 2025 Newsletter  
 

 Text Alert. Sign up for Text Alerts to give you some notification of grass cutting 
operations. THA expects ALL outside storage to be kept in a manner as to NOT 
impede our grass cutting / weed whacking operations. THA discontinued the 
billing of weed whacking fees (look at your Tenant Manual, www.tonha.org) but we 
require Tenant cooperation. If we don’t get cooperation, a Tenant should expect 
THA to bill them for non-compliance.  

 We will begin grass cutting as soon as the ground is firm enough to support 
mowing operations. When grass cutting is underway, you may notice our operators 
stop and shut down the mower due to you being in the vicinity of their operations. 
Please leave the area or enter your apartment until we have completed grass 
cutting in your area.  

 Contact the THA Office if you are considering planting a garden. We can advise 
what you can and cannot do in your area.  

 Are you storing an old TV? COT Free E Recycle event. April 5th. Details can be found 
at the THA website www.tonha.org and on the back of this page. 

 
Garbage totes and recycle 

 Spring is in the air! If you are planning on a large clean up of your apartment / area, 
call THA and we can provide (limited basis) a “loaner” tote to make your clean up 
easier. Contact our office to make arrangements for a “one time use” of a loaner 
tote.  

 
Pools  

 Due to insurance and liability concerns pools of any type or size are not allowed.  
 Outside hose connections are shared between units. Please do not leave them 

turned on unattended and work with your neighbors to ensure all are able to use 
the connection.   

 

Board Meeting dates and times are posted at www.tonha.org including the Virtual 
Link for remote access to the meeting. 

There is no bike riding, skating, basketball, etc in the THA parking lots.  
No play at all is allowed in the parking lot for the safety of your children. 

 

 



 


